April 1%,2016

Never Forgotten Honor Flight
Attn: Sara Johnson

Hello Ms. Johnson:
My name is Linda (Bartkowiak) Charneski. I’m from Stevens Point.

Two years ago, my Uncle Leonard Bartkowiak passed away unexpectedly. Uncle
Len, served in the United States Army, December 12, 1963 — November 16, 1965.
He was a SP4 in the EUSA Slg. Co. in Korea. Since his death, I have wanted to do
something special in his memory. Please accept this donation of $500.00 to
sponsor one Veteran on the next Never Forgotten Honor Flight in Washington
D.C. in Honor of my Uncle Leonard Bartkowiak.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

ifida (Bartkowiak) Charneski
609 Prentice Street

Stevens Point, WI 54481



